
 

Spenda Limited 
ACN: 099 084 143 
Ph: 1300 682 108 

Suite 103, Level 1, 2 Queen Street,  
Melbourne VIC 3000 

ASX RELEASE  4 February 2022 

 

COMPANY NAME CHANGE AND NEW ASX CODE “SPX” 

Spenda Limited (the Company) (formerly Cirralto Limited) is pleased to advise that, 

following shareholder approval at its Annual General Meeting held on Monday, 31 

January 2022, the Company’s name has officially changed with the Australian 

Securities and Investments Commission (ASIC). Further, the Company will change 

its ASX ticker code from 'CRO' to 'SPX' to reflect the change of name.  

The effective date for the change of the Company’s name and ticker code on the 

ASX will be from the commencement of trading on Tuesday, 8 February 2022. 

 

Authorised by: 

Justyn Stedwell 
Company Secretary 

 


